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COMMUNIQUE 04 - BROADACRES  

  

 
 
 

Dear Residents, 
 

As you know several residents suggested that we have a farewell collection for 
Roy.  That would have clashed with many away over Christmas and the collection 
for the staff.  We waited until January and have received a very generous 
response with some contributions still coming in. 

We have arranged for Roy to come to the clubhouse on Friday morning February 

21st.  Tea, coffee and snacks, provided by Evergreen, will be available from 
10am.  We will present Roy with a card and the good news and leave plenty of 
time for him to chat with all who would like to attend. We hope that he will see 
many old friends there. 

Please book with Tshwanelo at reception by Wednesday 19th, 5pm. 

 
Regards 
 
David Presbury 
Rescom Chairman 

Roy Martin – Farewell  


